
A Community Christmas with the DisChords 

The New Hope UMC opened up their 

church to the community on Sunday, 

December 17th for an evening of 

music, food, and fellowship.  The 

DisChords shared the sounds of the 

season with those in attendance and 

filled their hearts and minds with 

Christmas cheer.  Following the 

performance, everyone was treated 

to a potluck meal provided by 

members of the church and enjoyed 

great fellowship with their neighbors.  

It was a fantastic evening that 

brought community members 

together at this special time of the 

year. 


